
 

 

Sensitive 

 
 
Mr Stewart Smith 
Director - Committees 
Legislative Council 
Parliament House 
SYDNEY NSW 2001 
 
Dear Mr Smith 
 

Request for corrections to the Hansard from the Budget Estimates Inquiry 
 
I refer to the emailed request of 26 August 2021 for corrections to the Hansard from the 
Budget Estimates Inquiry hearing on Wednesday 18 August 2021. 
 
Please correct the following error in the Hansard. 
 
Page 27, paragraph 18 
 
Mr REED: So, to the end of 2020-21 we assessed 2,916 matters and we commenced 16 
preliminary investigations, four serially SIRU preliminary investigations and seven new full 
operations. We will get you those figures, but that gives you the figures to the end of 2020-
21. 
 
In addition, I would like to amend my evidence as recorded in the Hansard of as follows. 
 
Page 31, paragraph 1 
 
Mr REED: We submit our bids—so-called parameter and technical adjustments—through 
Treasury. We get advice back from Treasury. We may then get correspondence from the 
Department of Premier and Cabinet Secretary of NSW Treasury as to the outcome, but we 
find out directly from Treasury what is actually going to be put into the budget for any one 
financial year in the forward estimates as well after it has gone through the Expenditure 
Review Committee process et cetera. 
 

I am happy for this information to be published by the Committee. 
 
Should you require further information, could you please contact me  
 
Yours sincerely 

Philip Reed 
Chief Executive Officer 
9 September 2021 




